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FROM THE PRINCIPAL

We have had a wonderful beginning to our school year. Students and teachers are
getting into the school routine already. We will be doing our first grade checks this
week and official eligibility checks begin next week. Things are rolling right along
and we are on our way to a great school year.

We are again having First Friday Mass in our St. Francis of Assisi Chapel at 6:45 am
each month. The first Mass this school year is tomorrow, Friday, Sept 1st. We look
forward to having our community gather to celebrate Mass together.   

We wanted to also take this opportunity to welcome Mrs. Christie Schroder as our
new Director of Advancement. Christie is a 2003 graduate of Bishop Brossart and is
excited for her new role. We look forward to all the great work she is going to do for
our community.

We hope everyone has an enjoyable Labor Day weekend.

God Bless

Chris Holtz

https://bishopbrossart.org/
https://files.constantcontact.com/3fba4eaa201/3478ec47-7c47-40ed-9613-af6dbc2c5426.pdf?rdr=true


 
CURRICULUM REPORT

As the 2023-24 school year has begun to unfold, the BBHS faculty is hard at work to make
sure that this year's work in the classroom is effective and successful.
In the first week of August, teachers from our English, Math, and Science departments
met with 6th-8th grade teachers from our feeder schools to discuss curriculum trends and
areas of focus. These meetings will serve as an important starting point in the process of
aligning our work in the classroom from the elementary grade levels through high school
graduation. Also in early August, the entire faculty took part in a workshop on
Differentiation of Instruction, which focused on strategies to reach all levels of
learners. This in-service also included discussion regarding identification of essential
learning targets in each course.

This school year, BBHS will take part in the Xavier University Professional Learning
Communities Cohort. Each school in this cohort will send two teachers and an
administrator to a series of 8 monthly workshops (September-April). The goal of PLCs is
to develop a culture of collaboration with a focus on data-driven instruction. The cohort
series is not only helpful in establishing effective classroom practices, but it is also a
great way to network with other schools, as 15 other Catholic schools from throughout
Cincinnati and Northern Kentucky are joining us in the cohort. This year, the English
department will represent our faculty in this program.  

 
YEARBOOKS 23-24

If you’d like to order a 2023-2024 yearbook, online orders have begun! To lock in a lower
price on your yearbook, go to jostens.com and search for Bishop Brossart. Right now, the
cost to order online starts at $63, but that will go up as it gets later in the school year.  

Last school year's yearbooks (22-23) should arrive sometime in mid-late October.

If you have any questions, please reach out to Mr. Darby at bdarby@bishopbrossart.org

 
CAMPUS MINISTRY

Mark your calendars! The campus ministry class would like to invite our
parents, grandparents, families, and friends to our all school masses at St.
Mary and our first Friday masses in the chapel (6:45am). Our all school
masses this semester are as follows:

Wednesday, September 6 at 9:45am
Wednesday, October 4 at 9:45am (The Bishop will be joining us)
Tuesday, November 21 at 10:00am
Tuesday, December 12 at 9:45am

~ SHOE DRIVE ~

We have 70 students joining us for a pilgrimage to Indianapolis this year for the
National Catholic Youth Conference in November. In an effort to decrease the
cost of the trip, we are conducting a shoe drive through Funds2Org. This
organization takes the shoes that we collect and ships them to entrepreneurs
who they work with in developing nations. Those individuals get the shoes
ready to sell and sell them at an affordable price to people in their country who
cannot afford new, retail shoes. We benefit by raising funds for our NCYC trip.

http://jostens.com/


Our friends & neighbors benefit by getting rid of their new or gently used
shoes. It benefits the environment by repurposing the shoes and keeping them
out of the landfills. The entrepreneurs benefit by receiving merchandise they
can sell to support their families in economically underdeveloped countries.
The people who purchase the shoes benefit from having shoes available for
purchase at a cost they can afford. It’s a win-win-win! 

So, what kinds of shoes are accepted? Any new or gently used shoes may be
donated. Shoes may be a little dirty, but may not be torn or worn through on
the top or soles. Please consider the dignity of those who will purchase the
shoes – we don’t want to pass on our garbage. Examples of acceptable shoes
types: Sneakers, dress shoes, sandals, heels, flip flops, sports shoes including
cleats, slippers, moccasins. Items NOT accepted: Ice skates, roller skates,
roller blades, or heelies.

There will be a bin in the front office where you can put your worn or gently
used shoes. We will be accepting shoes now through October 25. Please contact
Abby Hensley at ahensley@bishopbrossart.org if you have any questions.
Thank you for your support!

 
ATHLETIC NEWS

We will be accepting cash, credit card and mobile tickets through GoFan at the gate. 

All Sports Season Passes and Single Game tickets are currently on sale at GoFan

We strongly encourage students to purchase a Student All Sports Pass  that covers ALL
regular season home games for the entire year at our complexes. Cost is $20. Otherwise
they have to purchase a student ticket for $4 using GoFan or pay at the gate with a credit
card.

We will also be offering Adult Sports Season Passes for the entire school year for $100
and Adult Fall Sports Season Passes for $50.

Winter and Spring Adult Sports Season Passes will be added prior to the start of those
seasons.

 
Academic Team Begins Practice

Looking For Additional Players & Assistant Coach

Our Academic Team held the first team meeting for new and returning players on
Wednesday, August 30. The team would love to have additional players if there are any
students who would like to join, or even just see what it's all about. It isn't too late to join,
even if you didn't attend the meeting. The team competes at three levels: Varsity, JV, and
Freshman, so there is a need for more players and there is plenty of playing time for
all. Regular season matches will begin near the end of September. Since the Academic
Team season spans multiple sports seasons, we are very flexible in working around busy
extracurricular schedules.

Also, our long time assistant coach and English/Literature specialist, Mr. Darby, has
stepped down from his position. Head coach, Mr. Phirman, is looking for someone to fill
the assistant coach role. If you or anyone you know is interested, please contact Mr.
Phirman at rphirman@bishopbrossart.org

https://gofan.co/app/school/KY6287
https://gofan.co/app/school/KY6287
https://gofan.co/app/school/KY6287
mailto:rphirman@bishopbrossart.org


 
JANEL GEIGER WIMMERS BENEFIT QUARTER AUCTION

Grab your friends and family and join us Tuesday, September 5th in the Saint Mary
Undercroft.  Doors open at 6:15 and bidding starts at 7:00. We will be raising money to
help offset Janel's medical expenses and shower her family with love and support!  

 
DEVELOPMENT OFFICE NEWS

Christie Schroder, Director of Advancement
859.635.2108 Ext. 7704

2023 BBHS FALL ALUMNI NIGHTS

-Boys Soccer – Thursday, September 7 @ MAC
-Girls Soccer – Monday, September 11 @ MAC
-Football, Cheerleading, and Hall of Fame – Friday, September 15 @ MAC

The BBHS Girls Cross Country Team  will be holding a Chipotle fundraiser on Tuesday,
September 12th at the Alexandria location. Dine in or carry out. Please see flyer below for
more information.

The BBHS Girls Basketball Team is holding their annual Fall Fundraiser through Guidugli
Landscape Supplies through September 8th. Please check out the flyer below for more
information on ordering.

The Boys Basketball Team is holding their annual Euchre Tournament on Friday,
September 22nd. Please check out the flyer below for more information.

HALL OF FAME
Our annual Hall of Fame ceremony is Saturday, September 16, 2023 for the Class of 2023
Inductees in the Seither Sports Center. Social hour begins at 6:00 pm with dinner and
ceremony starting at 7:00 pm. For reservations, please contact Kristen Calme at
kcalme@bishopbrossart.org. Tickets are $30, which include food and drinks for the
evening.

OPEN CALL FOR ART GALLERY – Attention: St. Mary/BBHS Alumni- An exhibit of
alumni-loaned statues of St. Francis will be displayed in the BBHS Art Gallery Oct. 1-29 to
honor the name-sake of our beautiful school chapel. Please contact Mike Enzweiler



(Gallery Director) for information & details. mikeenzweiler@gmail .com 859.630.2874

MUSTANG MONTHLIES
Tickets for Mustang Monthly drawings are available now. Contact the office (859-635-
2108) to purchase your ticket for the year. $25.00 a ticket for monthly drawings beginning
in October and running through April. Don’t miss out on this great opportunity!

BBHS SHADOW DAY/SCHOOL TOUR
Any prospective students interested in a shadow day at BBHS or a tour of Bishop Brossart
after school hours please contact, Christie Schroder, 635-2108, Ext. 7704.

Keep up to date on all things Brossart, LIKE our FACEBOOK page. 
https://www.facebook.com/Bishop-Brossart-High-School-148008695260134

 
Scrips/Kroger Rewards

Don’t forget to use our scrips program for gift cards, birthdays, weddings, etc. We also
carry gas cards and Kroger cards for your everyday purchases.
Order forms are available on the school website or you can contact Pat Bremke at
pbremke55@gmail.com. 

Kroger Rewards - We earned $919.28 through the community rewards program from May
2023 - July 2023. If your Kroger Plus card is not linked to Bishop Brossart High School
you can click here to set it up: Community Rewards

https://www.facebook.com/Bishop-Brossart-High-School-148008695260134
https://bishopbrossart.org/scrips/
mailto:pbremke55@gmail.com
https://www.kroger.com/i/community/community-rewards














Tickets and Information Ladies Stagette

 

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/boots-bling-its-a-kentucky-girl-thing-st-marys-ladies-night-tickets-633443234767?lang=en-us&locale=en_US&status=30&view=listing&fbclid=IwAR0WsrK8plN7Zg5tD7eSTJQcVZPRjl7VjF6y8agTDsmBzOKbnUz5dZLdH6g
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